From: Andrea Caron

To: Mary Gourley; Lawrence McLaughlin; sarahgurney.seb@gmail.com; una.glass.seb@sonic.net; Diana Rich;
ps.sebcc@agmail.com; Neysal@comcast.net

Subject: RFP

Date: Tuesday, July 06, 2021 2:19:51 PM

Dear City Council,

I would strongly suggest that you reconsider granting

CoMission another year contract.

Are there, if any, reports on their progress?

It seems they have been given a substantial amount of money. Has it been cost effective?

I understand that there are quite a few focus groups created by CoMission.
Do those focus groups have local businesses on them?
Do they report directly to you?

As an active participant in our community, [ have not heard or seen any viable results.

I understand that there are other local businesses that want to apply for the RFP this year.
Please make sure that those are duly looked at and considered.

Local businesses and the community are counting on you to put our tax dollars to work.
Showing progress and leadership.

Sincerely,
Andrea Caron
Silk Moon
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